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Note that I have added “For purposes of this section” before “a consumer has the right
to select . . .”  As I reviewed this draft, it seemed to me that I should restrict this
language to the particular issue being addressed in the draft.  That language may not
apply to all possible situations and I wanted to make sure it would not be interpreted
more broadly than intended.
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